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March 29, 1966

S. T. Raybourn

Teel Drilling Company
P.O., Box 6 :
Rangely, Colorado 81648

Dear Mr. Raybourn:

In January 1965 you advised that your No. 1 LuBauer Petroleum
Co. Gov't., located in the NE{NE{, Section 10, Township 1 North, Range
102 West, Rio Blanco County, Colorado, was in the hands of some lawyer,
and that you did not intend to continue operations until the matter was cleared

up.
Please advise what the current status {s, and what your future plans
are,
Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
William R. Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:em






